
EDITORIAL

Announcement of the resignation of Holger Eltzschig
as an Associate Editor

Geoffrey Burnstock1

Published online: 5 December 2018
# Springer Nature B.V. 2018

Holger Eltzschig has resigned as an Associate Editor. He did
an outstanding job, which has been much appreciated.
Rodrigo Cunha, who is an exceptional research scientist in
the purinergic field, has agreed to take his place.
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